
  

 

 

Participant Registration 
 

 

Neighborhood Boys & Girls Club 

Step Together: A Community Fun Walk 

Sunday, September 14, 2014 
 

9am - Noon 
 

Revere Park to Horner Park to NBGC 
 

www.NBGC.org 

 

Students, parents, friends, families and faculty from local schools and community organizations are encouraged to join us 
for the NBGC’s Back-to-School Walk and Fair. The 3K community stroll begins at Revere Park/NBGC Fields, continues 
through Horner Park and ends back at NBGC (the destination of our fun fair with refreshments and entertainment). All 
entrants receive a commemorative event t-shirt. 
 

Participation Fee:    $10/person  -   $25/Family  -   Children 4 & Under FREE 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION (Please type or print legibly) 

Name           

School          Age    

Address       City      State      Zip    

Phone                     Email        

Method of Payment   Cash  Check  MasterCard  Visa          Discover 

Card Number                     Exp. Date           Security Code    

 

Cardholder’s name               
 

Signature                
 

 

 

 

For more information, contact NBGC at (773) 463­4161, or email Tom Krier, Executive Director, at events@nbgc.org. Call for 
more information and the opportunity to sponsor a participant in the Walk, or partner with the event as a Sponsor and 
supporter of community and education of our local students. 
 

Category                            Amount                       

 $10 per person   $10 x      $                    

 $25 per family of 4        $25 x      $     

 $5 per additional family member  $  5 x      $       

 Sponsor a family   $25 x      $          

 Donate to NBGC                       $     

TOTAL AMOUNT          $     

 

Please make all checks payable to: Neighborhood Boys & Girls Club.  
Application and payment should be mailed to: NBGC, 2501 W. Irving Park Rd., Chicago, IL 60618. 

 



  

 

Neighborhood Boys & Girls Club 

Step Together: A Community Fun Walk 

Sunday, September 14, 2014 
 

9am - Noon 
 

Revere Park to Horner Park to NBGC 
 

www.NBGC.org 

 

 

 

The Starting Line For A GREAT School Year 
 

 
The date has been set, the locations have been confirmed, the children are pumped up for it, and the 
entire community awaits it. The Neighborhood Boys and Girls Club proudly presents its inaugural 
"Step Together: A Community Fun Walk" to take place on Sunday,  September 14, 2014 to celebrate 
the beginning of a new school year. 
 
The Neighborhood Boys and Girls Club has been an integral part of this community for over 80 years.  
We provide after school services to over 1,200 children a year, many of which attend your school. 
Our goal for this event is to unite the entire community, student &, parents, promote community 
development, education, and bring the entire neighborhood together to support our schools, our 
students, and our community. 

 
Students, parents, friends, families and faculty from local schools and community organizations are 
encouraged to join us for the NBGC’s Back-to-School Walk and Fair. The 3K community stroll begins 
at Revere Park/NBGC Fields, continues through Horner Park and ends back at NBGC (the 
destination of our fun fair with refreshments and entertainment). All entrants receive a 
commemorative event t-shirt. 
 
 

Why Walk?... 
 

 Spend a beautiful morning with your family 
 

 Get to know the people in your community and neighborhood schools 
 

 Support the NBGC and enjoy all they have to offer 
 
 
Why Not?... 

 

 


